December 22, 19L7.

Dear Dr. Hourse:

On behslf of Mr. Eooles who has
gone Weat for the holidays, I wish to
aocknowledge your letter of December
20 nocompanying copies of the Council’s
Second Armual Seport to the President.
Yeur courtesy in sending them is wvery
greatly appreciated.

Sincerely vours,

Elliott Thurston,
Assistant to the Chairman.

Dr. E. G. Hourse,

Chaimman,

Counoil of Economic Advisers,
Washington 25, D. C.

ET:b

Digitized for FRASER
http://fraser.stlouisfed.org/
Federal Reserve Bank of St. Louis





